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16th September 2024 

           
 

Dear Parents, 

We would like to invite you to a Nursery Stay and Play session. The session will give you a 

chance to join your child in Nursery, see what they enjoy and have a chance to chat to staff 

informally. There will also be some craft activities for you to complete with your child. Parents, 

carers, Grandparents, Aunts or Uncles are welcome! Only 1 adult per child due to space and no 

younger siblings please.  

The session will take place on Friday 27th September. For children who do 15 hours at Nursery, the 

session will be 10.30- 11.30am. For children who do 30 hours at Nursery, the session will be      

2-3pm. Children will attend Nursery for their normal hours on these days, adults will be invited 

into school through the main entrance to join their children in Nursery.  

We hope to see you there! 

 

Best wishes, 

Emma Buckley 

Early Years Lead. 

 

 

Birches First School  
Believe, Grow, Succeed … 
…to be the best ‘me’ I can be. 

 


